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INDEPENDENT REGULATORY
REVIEW COMMISSION

There should be no drilling in the Delaware River Water Basin. The permits for exploratory wells, previously granted,
should be suspended until such time as safeguards can ensure that there will be no threat to the groundwater. Scientists
tell us that there is no guarantee that contaminated groundwater cannot travel upward and contaminate our water source.

Norma Van Dyke
121 Lombard St.
Phila., Pa. 19147-1601


